
Associated Schools Group Parent Council 
21.11.17 – 8.10pm Rhiconich Hotel 

In attendance – Christine Corbett, Christine MacKenzie, Kerry Eastcroft, Richard Flannery, Denise 
MacDonald, Lynn MacDonald, Iona Shaw, Linda MacDonald, Carol Keith, Selena Campbell, Anne 
Morrison. 

Graeme Smart (Head Teacher), Katy Lee (Depute) Meg MacRae (Principal Teacher Primary) 

 Apologies – Aileen MacDonald (Depute), Jacqui Ann Munro, Donna Flett, Leanne McKee, Roma 
Corbett, Carol Anne Forsyth. 

Head Teacher’s Report – attached. This was circulated to all present along with a report on the 
Vancouver trip – also attached. 

Matters Arising from Head Teacher’s Report – parents from all schools were encouraged to make 
use of the High School website. All primary websites have links to it. The website is updated regularly 
and contains a lot of information relevant to parents in the wider ASG not just KLB High School. Do 
not just rely on Facebook for information. 

Volunteers to sit on working Group to look at shared aims, vision and values for the 3 – 18 
ASG. It was decided to circulate parents with the current schools’ visions and aims statements along 
with an explanation as to what was required, inviting feedback, and ask for volunteers to attend a 
meeting to discuss this at a date to be arranged. 

Treasurer’s Report – This was held off until the next meeting when the financial position will be 
clearer and the paperwork handed over to the new treasurer. 

 
Correspondence - None 
 
AOB  
Kinlochbervie Christmas Post there will be a meeting on 23.11.17 at 4pm in KLB Primary to make the 
arrangements for this year. 
 
Date / Venue for next meeting – Wednesday 7

th
 February 2018 7pm KLB High School 

 

Meeting closed at 8.30pm 


